

Color Committee of Spain Spanish Color Society

Granada, 31st January 2019

Dear Presidente GdC – Associazione Italiana Colore,

Subject: Proposal for cooperation with your association for the Spanish Color Conference (XII Congreso Nacional del Color), in Linares, Spain, 23-27 September 2019.

Since 1989 the Comité del Color, which belongs to the Sociedad Española de Óptica SEDOPTICA, organizes its "Congreso Nacional del Color" as a multidisciplinary forum that brings together researchers, scholars and professionals from the various disciplines related to color. The conference is held every three years and covers all the topics around Color: color vision, colorimetry, industrial color applications, color reproduction, color in Art and architecture, artistic expression, etc. In September 2019 the conference will be held in Linares (Spain), jointly organized with the (Sociedad Española de Óptica); more information about the event can be found on our website <a href="https://www.baobabeventos.com/xiicnc">https://www.baobabeventos.com/xiicnc</a>.

Our proposal for possible cooperation with your association might start from these following points:

- 1. The members of your association (those who are interested) may join the scientific committee for peer reviewing the papers.
- 2. Your association may distribute the call for papers to your members.
- 3. Members of your association could subscribe to the conference at a special rate of 350€ (or 150€ for students) instead of the regular 550€ for non-members of SEDOPTICA. This reduced subscription fee to attend the conference would be collected by your association before June 31st 2019 and then transferred to us with the list of the participants by July 20th 2019. This will be managed in collaboration SEDOPTICA general treasurer (tesorero@sedoptica.es). By means of this transfer, your association would become a Supporting Associate Member of the XII Congreso Nacional del Color.
- 4. Collecting presentation submissions from your members would follow the same procedure as for all other authors of the conference in order to have their papers published in our proceedings (your member can submit papers in Spanish or in English). As usual, instructions will be available online in the call for papers section of our website.

I hope these suggestions will initiate a possible collaboration between our organizations in preparing the forthcoming conferences. Should you need any further details or information, please, do not hesitate to contact me.

Looking forward to receiving your comments.

Sincerely, Juan Luis Nieves	
Presidente del Comité del Color	
For acceptance, place	, date
Handwritten signature	Name
Contacts of our association:	
Secretary: Esther Perales (color@sedontica es)	

